
 
April 18, 1960 

 
Dear Professor Mora: 
 
Thanks very much for the copy of “Man at the Crossroads”. I look forward to reading it 
with pleasure it seams very much the sort of thing which interests me. 
 
We appreciated you visiting me and hope that such an occasion will arrive in the future 
 
[Signatura] 


